
Code Enforcement Report 
June 2015 
 
Summer is definitely here. The Village is full of visitors. We have had another dog attack 
on W 2nd Street. Our Code requires that dogs be under control at all times. Please have 
your dog on a leash when you are strolling through the Village. 
 
- Report of dog running loose on King St. and Hwy. 101. 
 
- Complaint of garbage cans visible at a vacation rental on Ocean View Drive. Met with 
agent and resolved the situation. 
 
- Check on outside fire on S. Reeves Circle. It was a legal fire. 
 
- Attended City Council work session. 
 
- Report of Spruce trees in Wetlands Park under stress. 
 
- Fill all dog bag dispensers. 
 
- Attended City Council meeting. 
 
- Walk 804 trail. 
 
-Talk to dog owner on King St. and Hwy 101. 
 
- Call from resident on Aqua Vista Loop. Transient storing belongings in a neighbor’s 
shed. Suggested calling the Sheriff’s office. 
 
- Deliver notices to two restaurants, delinquent food and beverage taxes. 
 
-Complaint from resident about a BBQ at a vacation rental, The Fire Chief is also 
involved. 
 
-Met with the Mayor and Larry Lewis, City Planner regarding inspections on new 
building. 
 
-Attended a Mental Health Workshop in Waldport. 
 
- Check damage to Driftwood Lane from pre-built home being moved on to foundation. 
Damage was minor. 
 
-Vacation rental inspection on W. 1st. 
 
-Report of dog on dog attack on W 2nd St. 
 



-Walk the Quiet Water River Trail. 
 
-Worked with Wally Orchard cutting ivy growing up Spruce trees on Reeves Circle, City 
Right of Way. 
 
-Vacation rental inspection on Hwy, 101 S. 
 
- Large St. Bernard running loose. 
 
- Talked to vendor selling cherries at the 76 station. No business license. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Donald W. Niskanen 
Code Enforcement Officer 


